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This past week my son and 
I were on the show "Car 
Crazy" that's on the Speed 
Channel. They started 
broadcasting their new 
shows about a week ago 
and I think our show was 
the second of the new sea-
son. I wrote a letter to Barry 
Meguiar about how my fa-
ther had passed the love of 
cars to me and how I'm do-
ing the same with my son 
Adam. I explained how 
Adam had tagged along to 
car shows with me as he 
grew up and how much he 
enjoys cars. A couple of 
months ago they contacted 
me and said that Barry 
wanted to feature my letter 
at the end of the show and 
wanted more photographs  

of our cars and my garage. 
So, I sent that information 
to them and they actually 
did a small feature at the 
end of last week's show. I 
thought the members might 
be interested.  
  
The other interesting thing 
that happened to me re-
cently was that I was con-
tacted by a guy who was 
putting together a high end 
calendar of muscle cars. He 
had heard that I had a nice 
442 and apparently he had 
one lined up for a photo 
shoot but the owner had to 
back out for some reason. 
So, he called me. My son 
drove the car to the shoot 
because I had to work.  

Apparently it's a real high  
end calendar and Adam 
said that the photographer 
was excited because my 
car was a lot nicer than 
the one he had lined up. 
They did a studio shoot of 
the car and spent three 
hours taking photos of it. 
Adam said they had some 
copies of last year's calen-
dar there and that they 
were the nicest calendars 
he's ever seen. So, even 
though it's not corvette re-
lated it was still pretty ex-
citing for me. I'm sup-
posed to get several copies 
of the calendar, a poster of 
my car and 8X10 copies of 
all the photos of my car.  
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